
JUNE NEWSLETTER  
 

Message from the 

Principal/Vice Principal 

Thank you to all of our 

students, staff, and 

parents/caregivers for 

your hard work and support throughout the 

school year. We have had a fun filled and busy 

school year at Malvern JPS full of learning, a 

variety of co-curricular activities and field 

trips/community excursions, as well as family 

based school wide events such as Snuggle Up 

and Read Night, the Ramadan Bazaar, Family 

Math Night and Family Wellness Night.  We 

were happy to see the return of more school 

based events and opportunities this school 

year -Family Nights, Welcome to Kindergarten 

Family events including classroom visits, our 

Volunteer Appreciation Event and our Student 

Leadership Luncheon.  Thank you to all of you 

for your contributions in making Malvern JPS 

the bustling and exciting place that it is for our 

students, families and staff – we are a school 

that is constantly on the move!  

  

Congratulations to our Grade 6 students who 

will be moving onto the next chapter in their 

schooling as they enter Grade 7 in the Fall! 

We wish them all the best and look forward 

to hearing about their future achievements. 

 

Thank you to our many parent/caregiver and 

community  volunteers who helped to 

supervise our field trips this school year, 

supported our Grade 1 Volunteer Reading 

Program and who participated in our School 

Council and School Council events!  We are 

thankful for the support we receive so we are 

able to run 

programs and 

events, as 

well as offer 

other 

enriching 

learning 

opportunities to our students.  

 

Special thanks to our School Council: Co Chairs 

– Bushra Shujaat and Sharmil Khan, Treasurer 

– Iffat Samad and Secretary – Saman Syed, as 

well as other attendees for your support this 

school year.  We are looking forward to our 

continued work together next school year 

supporting our Malvern JPS students and 

families.   

 

The last week of August, the week before 

school begins, families will be sent an email 

providing information about the first day of 

school and where students are to meet their 

teachers.  

 
  

School Calendar  
  

Last Day of School  
Friday, June 28, 2024 

  

First Day of School  
Tuesday, September 3, 2024  

 
 

 

 



Farewells   

This June, we will be saying farewell to 

someone who was new to Malvern JPS this 

school year,  but has had a big impact on her 

students, their families and our school 

community. Ms. Di Rito’s endless energy, 

passion for teaching and love of her students 

is recognized by all who interact with her. Her 

dedication to students and their families, and 

her fun and creative ways of engaging 

students with the curriculum have been a 

pleasure to watch.  Ms. Di Rito will be greatly 

missed as she moves onto another school, 

who will no doubt, will quickly realize how 

fortunate they are to have her on their staff. 

We wish Ms. Di Rito all the best next school 

year, she will be greatly missed!   

 

We will also be saying good-bye to Mrs. 

Kaloutas, our afternoon secretary and Ms. 

Joshi, one of our lunchroom supervisors. Mrs. 

Kaloutas’ support for our students, families 

and staff have been a great asset to our 

school. She assists whoever needs support 

and always offers a helping hand. We will miss 

her smiles and her support in the office each 

afternoon. Ms. Joshi is a valuable member of 

our lunchroom supervisor team.  Her support 

for our students in Ms. Ramnaraine’s class will 

be missed. We wish Mrs. Kaloutas and Ms. 

Joshi all the best in their future endeavours. 

We will be welcoming a new secretary to our 

office team in September.  

 

This school year we welcomed a few Long 

Term Occasional staff to Malvern JPS.  We 

thank them for their contributions to our 

Malvern JPS community and for their hard 

work and dedication to our students and 

families!  Much appreciation to Rafat 

Noushad (Kindergarten Early Childhood 

Educator) for her dedication to our youngest 

learners in Kindergarten, Ms. Pathmanathan 

(Grade 2/3 virtual teacher) who did an 

outstanding job teaching our virtual class, 

Ms. Jess (Special Needs Assistant) for her 

dedication and support to many of our 

students throughout the school, and Ms. 

Walters for supporting our school twice in 

her role as an Acting Vice Principal.  We hope 

to see you back at Malvern JPS in the future!   

 

  
 

Have a wonderful summer with your 

families, we look forward to seeing you in 

September!   

 

Visit us at:  

Malvern JPS 
 

Follow us at:   

@TDSB_MalvernJPS 

  

https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/malvernjps

